
 Fr John Conlon PP  St Mary’s Parish Centre 

 Fr Ciprian Solomon CC 24 James Street 

 St Mary’s Presbytery   9834587 9838347 

 Dublin Road  9834958    
  

 Email address      stmarysdrogheda@gmail.com 

 Parish website     www.stmarysdrogheda.ie 

 The Lord’s Day     9:00am, 10:30am, 12noon & 7:00pm 

           Monday ~ Friday   8:00am;  Saturday  10:00am 

           Holydays              8:00am; 10:00am and 7:00pm   

St Mary’s Parish, Drogheda 

Sunday 26th December, 2021 

The Holy Family 

 

 

Monday 27th December to Friday 31st December 
Mass: 10:00am 

 

Saturday 1st  January 
Mary, The Holy Mother of God & World Day of Peace 

Mass: 10:00am 

 

Sunday 2nd January 
Masses as normal: 9:00am, 10:30am, 12noon & 7:00pm 

 

Monday 3rd January 
Morning Masses resumes at 8:00am &10:00am 

 

Thursday 6th January 
The Epiphany of the Lord 

Masses: 8:00am, 10:00am & 7:00pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Fr. John & Fr. Ciprian would like to take this opportunity to wish every  

parishioner a Holy and Joyful Christmas and a Peaceful New Year. 

We would like to thank everyone for their kindness and support in so many ways 

throughout the year. With every Blessing. 
Fr. John & Fr. Ciprian 

 A prayer for those who died… 
Desmond (Dessie) Smith, Ballsgrove 

Colm Wolfe, Ballsgrove 

Joyce Hanley, Rathfarnham, Dublin, wife of the 

late Hugh Hanley, Old Hill.  

          May they rest in peace 

 

Supporting Our Parish:  

  Parishioners can leave their envelopes or a donation to 
the parish in the boxes at the back of the church or you 

can now use the donate button facility on our website. Any 
contribution will be greatly appreciated.  
Many thanks.  Keep safe and well. 

 
 

 

Mass Intentions for week beginning Sunday 19th December, 2021 
 

Sunday 26th Dec.   9:00am  

   10:30am Jack Grant First Anniversary; Jim, Jennell & Paul Byrne & the Fay family; 

     Paddy, Thomas & Patrick Reilly; Plunkett, Kelly & Reilly families; Noel 

     Mac Quillan; Dinah & Frank Heeney, Paddy, Nell, Paul & Patrick Yore, 

     Fr. Paddy O’ Leary; Michael Byrne, Denise Byrne, Ollie & Maureen 

     Rice, Karen O’Brien, Aspell family, Byrne family, Walsh family, Byrd 

     family,  O’Brien family, Quinn family & Tuite family; Kathleen & Pat  

     O’Brien, Della, Gerry & John O’Brien 

   12 noon Joan Cassidy; Hugh & Jim Byrne, the Byrne family; Larry & Carmel 

     Mc Entee, Cathal & Betty Carson, Mick & Maisie Owens; Michael, 

     Mary & Frances Callaghan & Michael Callaghan Junior; 

     Catherine & Bartle Flood 

     7:00pm  

Monday   10:00am Dan Breen & deceased relatives;  Michael Everitt; Alice Creagy & 

     Bernadette Lynch; Andrew Wilson, Rosaleen Wilson & Liam Wilson 

Tuesday           10:00am  Mary Hoey & deceased family members; Patrick Morrissey & deceased  

     Members of the Morrissey family, Kathleen & Bernard Mc Avinia;  

     Aidan Goring & Linda Dorrat 

Wednesday    10:00am Chris Keon; Annie & Artie Collier & deceased members of the Collier  

     Family; James & Peggy Leech, Gerard & Paul Leech, Jim & Anna Leech, 

     Margaret & John O’Brien, Bernadette O’Brien, George & Edmund, 

     Paddy & Mary Byrne, Patrick & Josephine Brogan, Phil, Pat & Declan 

     Brogan, Helen Brogan, Fintan Heslin, Yvonne O’Connor 
Thursday     10:00am Nicki Traynor Month’s Memory; Derek Gavin; Valerie Walker; 

     Michael Campbell; Special Intention; Richard & Margaret Churchill, 

     Michael & Sadie Churchill 

Friday    10:00am Basil Kennedy;  Joey Flynn 

Saturday 1st Jan.    10:00am Mary, The Holy Mother of God & World Day of Peace 

     Noel Mac Quillan; O’Donnell & Kiernan families 

Sunday 2nd January  9:00am Ellen O’ Friel; Dorrie & James Woods 

   10:30am        

   12 noon Margaret Morgan      

   7:00pm  

On the eight days after Christmas all the Masses 

will be celebrated as a Christmas Mass. This is 

known as the Octave of Christmas.  We would 

encourage  

families and individuals to attend one of these 

Masses during the Octave, thus enabling a reduc-

tion of people in the Church and a greater level of safety for 

all. These celebrations will be held at 10:00am daily. 

We wish to thank Gerard Thornton who donated the Poinsettia in memory of the late Arthur Hughes. 
 

 

Because of the increased pastoral responsibility, the Franciscan Sisters of the Renewal are in need of a 

car.  If you would like to be associated with this project of theirs, you may contact them at their  

Convent on the Dublin Road. They would like to take this opportunity to express thanks for all the 

support they have received from the parishioners. God Bless You All. 


